
 
To: Prospective Single Hauler Bidders 

From: City Administrator Dylan Mulfinger 

Subject: Single Hauler Program Bid Addendum 2  

Date: 12/14/2022 

 

 

The City of Oelwein has moved the bid submittal for the Single Hauler RFP to January 4, 2023 at 11:30 AM. 
The Bid opening will follow at 11:35 AM. 

The city wants to take time to clarify the bid bond. The bid bond will need to be in an amount of 
$34,148.42. This bond will be required with each bid. The city will then negotiate a performance bond 
with the hauler after council has selected a hauler.  

Any questions or concerns can be directed to City Administrator Dylan Mulfinger, 319-283-5440 or 
dmulfinger@cityofoelwein.org.   


